
Update on Breast Health Screening 

Guidelines 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you of the latest updates 

regarding breast health screening guidelines. 

As per the recent recommendations from the [Relevant Health Organization], it is advised that: 

• Women aged [X] to [Y] should undergo annual mammograms. 

• Additional screenings such as ultrasound may be recommended based on individual risk 

factors. 

• Breast self-exams are encouraged on a monthly basis. 

These guidelines are designed to promote early detection and improve health outcomes. It is 

important to consult with your healthcare provider to determine the best screening schedule for 

you. 

If you have any questions or need further information, please do not hesitate to reach out to us. 

Thank you for prioritizing your breast health. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Organization] 


